
 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATION AND PROPOSALS FOR NEW 
GENERATION CAPACITY UNDER THE COAL BASELOAD IPP 

PROCUREMENT PROGRAMME (“THE PROJECT”) 
Tender number DOE/010/2014/15 

 
The Department of Energy ("the Department") formally invites interested parties with 
relevant experience to submit proposals for the finance, construction, operation, and 
maintenance of coal baseload power generation facilities adopting power generation from 
either of pulverised coal or fluidised bed type technologies for the purpose of entering into, 
inter alia, an Implementation Agreement with the Department and a Power Purchase 
Agreement with Eskom Holdings SOC Limited as the buyer. 
 
 
Prior to accessing the RFP, each prospective Bidder shall be required to pay a non-
refundable fee of R200 000 (two hundred thousand Rand) per Bidder per project and to 
complete an electronic registration form. The electronic registration form is to be 
completed online at www.ipp-coal.co.za. The Department shall communicate only with 
Bidders that have completed the electronic registration form and have paid the required 
fee. 
 
The required fee is payable by means of direct deposit or electronic funds transfer. All 
payments must be made in immediately cleared funds to the Project Development Fund 
established by National Treasury for Baseload Coal Energy projects: 
 

Bank: Nedbank 
Account Name: GTAC – IPP 
Account Type: Current 
Account: 1068872608 
Branch: Corporate Client Services, Johannesburg 
Branch Code: 198765 
SWIFT Code: NEDSZAJJ 
 

The Bidder’s company name should be used as the payment reference in the electronic 
registration form. 
 
The RFP will be available for download from 12h00 on 15 December 2014. 
 
Enquiries should be directed to the Project Officer by way email addressed to 
query@ipp-coal.co.za. 


